

July 2, 2019

Dr. Cheryl D. Dozier President Savannah State University 3219 College Street Savannah, GA 31404

Dear Dr. Dozier:

The following action regarding your institution was taken by the Board of Trustees of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC) during its meeting held on June 13, 2019:

The SACSCOC Board of Trustees reviewed the institution's Monitoring Report following submission of a Referral Report submitted in June 2018. No additional report was requested.

We appreciate your continued support of SACSCOC's work and activities. If you have questions, please contact the SACSCOC staff member assigned to your institution.

Sincerely,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:lbw

cc: Dr. Nuria M. Cuevas, Vice President, SACSCOC

